
This correspondence is to notify you that the Potters Lake Protection and Rehabilitation District will be 

performing treatments for Eurasian water-milfoil (EWM), Curly-leaf pondweed (CLP), and other aquatic 

nuisances in navigational areas between 4-1-25 and 10-15-25.  All lake front residents in and 

immediately adjacent to a treatment area will have a yellow warning sign posted on their frontage 

stating any use restrictions after each treatment.  There will NOT be a swimming or fishing restriction 

following treatment although irrigation restrictions could range from 0 – 7 days.  Please visit our website 

for information regarding this treatment including a copy of the DNR permit application, tentative 

treatment date(s), proposed treatment areas, and final treatment maps as they become available. 


